Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Conservation Commission: 10 Blaney St. (Salem Wharf) commercial
marina construct.

Salem Conservation Commission
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent for the City of Salem, 93 Washington St, Salem MA. Purpose of hearing is to
discuss proposed construction of a commercial marina within an area subject to protection under the Wetlands Protection Act MGL
¢131§40 and Salem Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance at 10 Blaney St (Salem Wharf). Hearing will be held May 8,

2014 at 6pm in City Hall Annex, 3™ floor conference room, 120 Washington St.
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